
Collecting Your Results 
 

Thursday 15th August 2024 
 

May June Series – A Level & Level 3 
 

You can collect your results from the ‘Main Hall’ from 9.00am to 1.00pm and 
the Exams Office from 1pm to 4.30pm.  After the results day you can collect 
them from the Exams Office during normal office hours.  
 
Your results can be emailed your college email account (we are not able to 
send them to personal email accounts). Please notify the Exams Office via 
email to arrange this. You will need to make sure that you are able to login to 
your college account and that your password is up to date. College email 
accounts for leavers are closed in October so please ensure that you download 
any result documents before then.  
 
Results can also be viewed on Student Voyager after 1pm. Alternatively, your 
results can be posted to you but you must provide a stamped, addressed 
envelope with the Exams Office before the end of the summer term.  
 
Please do not telephone to ask for results. We are not able to give out 
personal information including exam results over the phone.  
 
If you would like another person to collect your results, they must bring a 
letter of authority, or the completed Results Collection Request form, signed 
by you and identification for themselves. There is a document for this on the 
college website under the “Life at QE – Examinations” section.  Results will not 
be released without written authority from you. 
 
 

 
Exams Team: examsteam@qeliz.ac.uk 
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